
Dear Valued Agent, 

 

Due to ongoing weather issues in Mauritius the following flights will be cancelled: 

 

MK053/15JAN LGWMRU 

MK042/15JAN MRULGW 

MK053/16JAN LGWMRU 

 

It is with regret we have to implement these cancellations; alternative flights will be made 

available as soon as we know that operations can resume. We will update you as soon as we 

have further information. 

 

Flights in the GDS have been put on stop sale until 21 Jan at this time to protect the current 

inventory, when these restrictions are lifted we will inform you accordingly. Please refer to 

your GDS for available flights and make required changes using the following endorsement 

on any ticket re-issues: INVOL RERTE ACCT SKCH DUE WEATHER/LONSMMK 

 

Booking on alternative flights are permitted in the same cabin in the lowest RBD available 

any difference in seasonality will be charged as per new fare. 

 

 


